
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Beardmore 
Penguins Against Cancer 
c/o Fenwycks 
Tekels Avenue 
Camberley 
Surrey 
GU15 2LB                     5th June 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Beardmore and Mr. Gush, 
 
I am writing to thank you for Penguins Against Cancer’s donation of £5,000, given in memory of 
Jean Davis and Ron Spedding. Please accept this letter as official receipt of donation.  
 
Your gift will be used to support our research programmes to find innovative new treatments for 
pancreatic cancer. For example, the work of Dr Kirsteen Campbell at CRUK Beatson Institute, 
Glasgow. Dr Campbell is using cutting-edge laboratory techniques to improve how pancreatic 
cancer responds to treatment, with the aim of enhancing patient’s quality of life and improving 
survival rates.  
 
It was lovely to look at your fundraising events over the past year, the Bermondsey to Bruges 
Peloton looked fantastic. What an amazing achievement – not only cycling such a distance in 
just three days but raising £50,000!  
 
Once again, thank you so much for this kind gift and your continued support of Pancreatic 
Cancer UK in Jean and Ron’s memory.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Miss Sophie Hunter 
Senior Trusts and Grants Manager 
 
sophie.hunter@pancreaticcancer.org.uk | 020-3871-5508   
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